From: registrar

Sent: September-12-17 1:52 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:46 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Peter & Laura Wells

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Living on a fixed income we are finding it increasingly difficult to keep up with rising costs. Hydro One customers pay
the most in Ontario and now we may be facing more increases. We are strongly opposed to any more increases to our
hydro bills. Enough people have already lost their homes due to hydro increases. PLEASE STOP!

-- Attachment --





